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30/09/2023  11:49:032023/3269/P OBJ Hugh Cullum Dear Jennifer Dawson,

This is a nice example of a red brick Edwardian building with Portland stone and pink granite detailing of the 

piers.

The existing shopfront, although not authentic, at least has a traditional setback central door configuration with 

panelled stall risers and it appears to be timber. The new proposal is for two separate doors either side of a 

very large central pane in an aluminium glazing system. The proposed "stall riser" is diminutive and the line of 

the riser does not line through the doors which have a mid height heavy panel quite unlike a traditional door for 

this type of shopfront. We object strongly to this proposal as outlined for the above reasons.

Hugh Cullum
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